
 

 

To recap on a few accomplishments from 2022 with many more to look forward to in 2023: 

Ø Passed new Animal Ordinance  
Ø Implemented property clean-up efforts 
Ø Passed the PRVO water assistance program 
Ø Received $2500 MS Smoke-Free Communities Technical Grant  
Ø Passed Smoke-free / Tobacco Ordinance 
Ø Restarted the Senior Citizens Program – post COVID  
Ø Worked directly with community partners on safety and improvements efforts 
Ø Welcomed the Billy Ray Reynolds Country Music Museum 
Ø Welcomed home W. Ralph Eubanks as Grand Marshal, Key to the City Ceremony, book 

signing and school tour 

The 2023 goals will be posted after our meeting in January 2023.   

 

 

 

 


